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Buffet will be closed on Saturday and Tuesday
      2017/03/06  

   

Due to a change in operator, the buffet of National Széchényi Library will be closed between March
11 and March 14, 2017.
 

Dear Visitors,

The current operator of the buffet of National Széchényi Library will serve customers until March 10,
2017. Buffet will be closed between Saturday March 11 and Tuesday March 14 because it will be
rearranged and refurnished by the new operator. Buffet is scheduled to be opened again on
Thursday March 16, 2017.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused.
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